
Christmas Greetings from the President of TTMA 

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the TTMA, I would like to wish you and your families all 

the best for the Christmas Season and thank you for your valuable support and involvement 

during this past year. Many of you assisted with charitable causes during this period in the spirit 

of the Season and I commend you on giving back to the communities on which we rely and 

being generous even during times of constraint and limited resources. 

 2019 brings with it a great deal of uncertainty, but with all new beginnings, there is hope and 

potential for greatness.  As we embrace the New Year filled with optimism, I would like to 

assure you that the Association remains steadfast in its mission to meaningfully partner with our 

members to assist you in achievement of your business goals along a path of sustainable growth 

and development.  

We are immeasurably grateful to all of you who have contributed in various capacities to the 

work that we do at the TTMA. As President of this illustrious body, I would like to highlight that 

all the critical keys to success that other larger, prosperous manufacturing countries possess, we 

embody right here within our shores. To be a success, we must respond to demands in a quick 

and agile manner. We must be humanistic to our customer base yet dynamic and competitive in 

our approach. This past year has proved that as an industry, we have what it takes for growth, 

export and can be a force within our society to drive our national goals and agenda. The speed at 

which you rallied to reach our victims of flooding this year was nothing short of astounding and 

even this was a testament to what we as a group of citizens in business working for national 

interest can do.  A heartfelt thank you for rising to this challenge and so many others during 

2018. This is what corporate responsibility is all about and I salute you. 

I’d like to once again wish you and your families a wonderful Christmas season. While it is the 

busiest season for many of us, we remain grateful for these times when we can work tirelessly to 

meet the demands of all of our customers. In 2019, we will continue to drive the growth agenda 

to achieve the diversification goals of our nation, knowing that together as individual 

manufacturers working towards one goal, the possibilities are endless and we can do it. 

 


